GALLATIN GATEWAY RURAL FIRE DIST.
Regular Trustee’s Meeting July 18, 2017

Trustees present: Keith Bright. Cooper Wade, Joe Axtell, Tad DeGroot,
Also Present: Jeremiah Hillier. Kathy Brekke.

Keith Bright called the meeting to order at 7:34 PM

Cooper moved and Joe seconded the motion to approve June 2017 minutes. The vote was unanimous n
favor.

Warrants #9947 - 9985 in the amount of $10.813.33 were presented for approval and payment. Cooper
moved and Joe seconded the motion to pay the warrants. The vote was unanimous in favor.

Cooper reported he will keep in touch with the neighbor (Rhodes) at the canyon property. Rhodes is open
to talking to Cooper.

David Cohenour will mow the 4 Corners lot. Lynn will spray it. In the fall there will be a training there.
Lynn will spray again next spring.

Jeremiah is getting a sigh made for the canvon property.
Clerk position will be open soon.

Keith will sign the easement for the sewer hookup. GGRFD tank may have some value, s0 Cooper will
check into that.

Jeremiah will check with Shepard regarding a new computer for the clerk’s office, and for the Chief™s
office.

Keith moved and Tad seconded the motion to increase the Chief’s credit card limit. The vote was
unanimous in favor.

Cooper will get price quote to widen the door at Station # 2.
Jeremiah reported the new truck is progressing, and that a visit to the factory will be done in the fall.

Keith asked about drawings for the proposed building.

Jeremiah reported he has several subdivision reviews to do. Brian Connelly is not able to do them due to
his job commitments right now.

CHIEFS REPORT: attached

Keith adjourned meeting at 8:23PM.

Sy 4 Zhd
4



